
Dear Friend,         December 2020 
 
Thank you for your support through 2020. As we move towards 2021, we hope and pray to see the 
end of the Global Pandemic and for more opportunities to serve those in need.  
 
Praying for you and your family to have a joyful and peaceful Christmas and New Year. I hope the 
update below can inspire you to have the heart to love your neighbour and remember the poor! 
Warm Regards 
Mark 
 
Dr Mark Timlin 
Country Director  
HOPE worldwide (Australia) 
Office: 19 Chandler Road, Glen Waverley 
Victoria, 3150. AUSTRALIA. 
Phone: +61 (3) 95115639, Mob: +61 432451523 
Web: www.hopeworlwide.org.au  
ABN: 70 062 075 218 

 
Bringing HOPE . . . . Changing Lives 
 
 
Serve Locally or Overseas 
 

• HOPE Volunteer Corps New Global Service Interns in Australia. Read some reflections from the 
Global Service Interns based in Melbourne and Sydney and think about joining one of the 20 
HOPE Volunteer Corps trips in 2021. Registration for trips opens in early January. 
https://www.hopeworldwide.org.au/hope-volunteer-corps/archives/11-2020 

• Local Service Projects and International Service Brigades. Get in touch with your local HOPE rep 
for ideas of how to serve or contribute to your community and also for information about 
Service Brigades across the SPA region. https://www.hopeworldwide.org.au/local-
programs.html  

 
Support Programs Locally or Overseas 
 

Consider making a tax-deductible donation to support our current programs this Christmas. 
• Shoeboxes for children in Papua New Guinea. Click below to see how! 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1KimZriCLuHKJCFKjYBfNKZswc9I7sfxzkfTItAxn118/edit 
• Typhoon Disaster recovery in the Philippines. Support the relocation of vulnerable children to safe 

areas and the repair of the damaged Centre of HOPE building. Donate on-line and add Typhoon in 
the message box https://www.hopeworldwide.org.au/donate.html. See project details: 
https://www.hopeworldwide.org.au/uploads/5/6/8/7/5687389/philippines_typhoon_project.pdf  

 


